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  Telephone: (646) 428-3800   

 

The United States Department of Education, Office for Civil Rights 
(OCR) will be conducting campus meetings to discuss how Syracuse 
University responds to allegations of sexual harassment and violence.  
During these meetings, OCR staff will also provide attendees with 
general information about OCR and offer attendees the opportunity to 
share information relevant to OCR’s investigation.   

OCR invites the University community to the following meetings in the  

Schine Student Center, Room 228B. 

Tuesday, January 24, 2017      Wednesday, January 25, 2017 

2:30 p.m.—4:00 p.m.     9:30 a.m.—11:00 a.m.  

 

OCR staff will also be available for individual appointments to discuss 
sexual harassment and sexual assault issues on                      
January 24, 2017 from 4:15 p.m. to 5:15 
p.m., and on January 25, 2017 from 11:15 
a.m. to 12:15 p.m. in the Schine Student 
Center, Room 233. 

Any questions? Please contact OCR 
Compliance Team Attorneys, Joy Purcell, 
Amy Randhawa, or Grace Kim, at (646) 428-
3800 or OCR.NewYork@ed.gov. 


